
June 20, 2023 

 
SFSP Meal Count Tally Sheet Updates Due to Error 
 

It has come to our attention that the SFSP Meal Count Tally forms that were 
updated this past spring contained an error in the tally count starting at meal 
#133 (weekly form) and #283 (daily form). If you are using these forms, please 
make note of this so that meals are claimed correctly. All forms have been 
updated and posted online on the Materials & Resources page, under the Meal 
Counting section.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause!  
 

• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •  
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

https://dpi.wi.gov/community-nutrition/sfsp/market

	June 20, 2023
	SFSP Meal Count Tally Sheet Updates Due to Error

